
 

                                                                  

                                                   

 

Hi everyone, 

 

Hope everyone is enjoying the summer (soon to be Fall!). We are still planning the Fall quarterly 

luncheon at Ray and Mary Booth`s party barn in Spicewood, TX for Oct 16th at 1pm. As last year, a 

catered barbeque lunch is planned with the same delicious fried chicken as an additional treat! Those 

who attended last year will recall how delicious the barbeque and chicken were, and we are 

anticipating the same this year. Of course Ray keeps plenty of cool beverages on hand to quench our 

thirst! 

 

Please let us know how many in your party so we can order the right amount of food.  

 

Spouses are invited to this event and of course any guest you choose to invite is welcome. We 

expect the cost per person to be about $15 so bring cash or check if you can. We are looking forward 

to a fun gathering and once again thanks to Ray and Mary for hosting our Fall luncheon. I will send 

out a list of those who have said they will attend as we get closer to Oct 16th.  

Here is a copy of the map to Ray`s place and I have included a link to a PDF file of the map in case you 
want to download a copy separately to your computer. His address and phone is on the map. 
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